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Join us at Kenai National Wildlife Refuge Visitor Center in Soldotna for an evening 

with the authors of The Land We Share, the 2024 National Publication of the Year 

by the Public Lands Alliance. The authors of The Land We Share, Steve Meyer and 

Christine Cunningham, will take you on a visual journey through the mountains 

and glacial valleys of Alaska. Along the way, they will discuss how ethical hunting 

supports and connects them and many others to the public lands, people, and 

wildlife of America.

Kenai National Wildlife Refuge 
33398 Ski Hill Rd, Soldotna

Friday, October 11
5:30pm to 7pm n Doors open at 5pm
www.akgeo.org/thelandweshare

The Land 
       We Share

A love affair told in hunting stories

Meet the Authors  n
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